
 

Circular No.57 /2023-24                                                                                    14th August 2023  

Dear Parent, 

Independence Day is a day of great pride for all Indians as this is the day we remember 
the brave hearts who fought for our freedom. 

AVN Vida International School will be celebrating the 77th Independence day at the 
school premises on Tuesday, 15th August 2023. Students of Grades III-X are invited to be a 
part of the remarkable event.  

It will be a holiday for Grades Nursery-II. 

The school timinig for the day will be from 8.15am to 11.30am. Students should report 
the school in regular school uniform only. The school transport students will be picked 
and dropped according to the given timing. Breakfast will be served to the school food 
students.  

Students participating in different events should come in their respective costume.  

Snacks will be served to all the students.  

Kindly encourage your ward to be an active participant of the prideful event. 

 

Wish you all a very Happy Independence Day!  

 

 

Principal 


